
 

Follow Assembly Member Khaleel M. Anderson on social media: 

 

Dear Friends and Neighbors, 

Welcome to April. 

As the budget process intensifies in Albany, I want to make it clear that I am fully 
focused on this crucial work. The days are longer, and my time here is extended, but I 
am committed to pushing through and delivering on our priorities. 

I also want to take a moment to wish a heartfelt Eid Mubarak to my Muslim brothers 
and sisters. As the holy month of Ramadan comes to a close, I hope it brings you peace, 
prosperity, and a renewed sense of hope and unity. 

If you need assistance please reach out to my offices,  

District Office (718)-327-1845 

Satellite Office (718) 322-4958 

  

Sincerely, 
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